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October 30, 2019 
 
Brad Rodu, D.D.S. 
Professor of Medicine 
Endowed Chair, Tobacco Harm Reduction Research 
University of Louisville 
Room 208 
Clinical Translational Research Building 
505 S. Hancock Street 
Louisville, KY 40202 
 
Dear Dr. Rodu, 
 
Thank you for your email. We have received all of your correspondence, both printed and electronic, related to the 
manuscript “Electronic cigarette use and myocardial infarction among adults in the U.S. Population Assessment of 
Tobacco and Health [PATH],” by Dharma N. Bhatta and Stanton A. Glantz, published in the Journal of the American 
Heart Association on June 5, 2019. The JAHA editorial office confirmed receipt of your previous inquiries on July 18, 
2019. 
 
The AHA continues to follow the guidelines as outlined by the International Committee of Medical Journal Editors 
(ICJME) and the Committee on Publication Ethics (COPE), which include protecting the integrity of the scientific 
publishing process. No additional information is available regarding the Glantz et al. paper.  
 
The American Heart Association is steadfastly committed to ensuring an objective and thorough evaluation of any 
and all inquiries received about studies published in any of our journals.  
 
Please direct all future inquiries to the JAHA Editorial Team at this email address. Each journal is independently 
managed by their respective editorial teams. All research and opinions published within the journals are 
independent of the American Heart Association.  
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
JAHA: Journal of the American Heart Association 
 
 

mailto:circ@circulationjournal.org

